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Information Request Stakeholder-5: 
 
Stakeholder-5  Are there any federal law implications that should be considered 

concerning sharing costs of EPS upgrades with interconnecting customers 
over an extended period of time and in particular after the EPS upgrade has 
been constructed?  

 
Response: 
 
At present, the Attorney General’s Office (“AGO”) has no knowledge of such implications.  
Given the rapidly evolving nature of the distributed energy resource industry and federal, state, 
and local statutory and regulatory frameworks, the AGO will supplement this answer when 
appropriate. 
 
Prepared by or under the supervision of: Elizabeth Mahony 


